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RE:  Monthly Registry Access, Project No. R411001.  

I submit the following comments on the proposed amendment to change from quarterly to every month the frequency
with which telemarketers and sellers will be required to purge from their calling lists numbers appearing on the
National Do Not Call Registry.  

I wholly support reducing this interval as proposed and agree that the phrase ?thirty (30) days? provides much greater
clarity than the term 
?monthly?.  Reducing this interval will clearly benefit consumers by enabling them to assert a valid Do-Not-Call
complaint thirty (30) days after entering their numbers on the registry, rather than having to wait three months.  

The proposed amendment is clearly in line with the intent of Congress as well as the wishes of consumers who don?t
want to receive telemarketing calls at home.

In closing, I would like the Commission to know that our family has personally seen an extraordinary decrease in the
number of unwanted telemarketing calls to our home since entering our number on the National Do-Not-Call Registry.

With sincerest gratitude, 

Mrs. Diana Mey

Mrs. MeyDiana
N/A
West Virginia
United States
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